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To whom it may concern,

[ have not the slightest hesitation in recommending Lloyd-Thomas Architects. Roland
and Sevil did an outstanding job on designing a transformational renovation and
refurbishment on our farmhouse with attached derelict barns.

They are great listeners and are very creative but they do not impose their views. They
are very good to work with and quickly earned the respect of builders and other
contractors over the 11 month build period to ensure the project was managed
effectively. In addition, the planning process was managed efficiently as were
dealings with various environmental agencies.
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